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NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

The Maine Department of Corrections and Cianbro are conducting a competitive bid 

process for the renovation/addition to provide space for mental health services in the 

women’s dormitory unit at the Maine Correctional Center, 17 Mallison Falls Rd, 

Windham Maine. Bids will be opened and read aloud by Cianbro at 10:00am Tuesday 

September 10, 2024 

 
Work of the Project includes approximately 3600 sf of new construction and 1800 sf 

of renovated space. Construction is steel and masonry with the scope of work including 

demolition, concrete, masonry, steel and misc. metals, millwork, roofing, 

waterproofing and sealants, firestopping, doors frames and hardware, glass and glazing, 

drywall and framing, flooring, resinous flooring, painting, acoustic ceilings, specialties, 

signage, detention accessories, fire protection, plumbing/HVAC, electrical, and site 

work. 

 

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services 

website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities . 

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities

